
Stephen Phillips Scholarship

2024-2025 Application Process:

● New applications will be available on the website by early January 2024.
● The New High School Application and New College Application are due at

noon on May 1, 2024.
● The Early Response Option for High School Students (for students seeking a

response before committing to a college on May 1) is due at noon on April
3, 2024.

● Numerous resources can be found on the Recommender page on the website.
These include:

● How to Apply instructions (also translated to Haitian Creole, Khmer, and
Spanish)

● A poster to be hung in your office.
● A digital kit to be used in social media posts.
● Please call or email with your questions: 978-744-2111 /

staff@spscholars.org.

https://phillips-scholarship.org/apply/
https://phillips-scholarship.org/apply/
https://phillips-scholarship.org/apply/new-applicants/
https://phillips-scholarship.org/recommenders/

